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Dear Park Vista Families, 

It is an exciting time of year at Park Vista with Grad Bash, prom and graduation
approaching quickly. I am so proud of the accomplishments of the class of 2025
and I look forward to spending the next few months with these stellar students
as they prepare for these special moments. 

I am honored to announce that Arabell An and Samuel Burghardt will represent
the senior class as Co-Valedictorians of the class of 2025 at graduation. Senior
Justin Quach is our Salutatorian. We look forward to hearing them share
inspirational messages at the graduation ceremony on May 19 at the South
Florida Fairgrounds.

Testing season is rapidly approaching throughout the nation and we are
diligently preparing our students to succeed here at Park Vista. On Wednesday,
March 12, 2025 our juniors and select seniors will have an opportunity to take
the SAT. Please note that we will be utilizing an altered bell schedule and
students who are not testing will report to the cafeteria for a study hall. If you
would like your student to leave campus at the conclusion of the SAT, please
make sure that the student has the appropriate school form signed by their
parent/guardian. Only this form, signed by a parent or a guardian, will be
accepted by a staff member at the gate. Please note that parent call outs will
NOT be permitted on this day. 

As our students prepare for state, national, and international assessments, we
would like to remind you that the District provides support online through the
Khan Academy tile in the District student portal. Please encourage your
students to utilize this support. In addition, our National Honor Society (NHS)
offers tutoring on Tuesday and Thursday mornings in Room 4203. Spanish
tutoring is also held every Wednesday during lunch in Room 50-203, with
French tutoring available upon request (please contact Ms. McCarthy for
support in this subject).  

Thank you for staying connected with us in Cobra Country!

Dr. Enrique Vela
Principal



The Lake Worth Street Painting Festival is a vibrant annual event that has been celebrated since 1995,
transforming the streets of downtown Lake Worth into a colorful canvas for artists of all ages. This festival
honors the centuries-old tradition of street painting, where artists create temporary masterpieces using
chalk on the pavement. The Art Club and National Art Honor Society (NAHS) participated in this community
event by contributing their creativity and talent, often collaborating on large-scale pieces.  Park Vista
students who participated this year included Aubrey Altman, Polina Arkhipkina, Arabell An, Jaia Naipaul-
Singh, Sofia Prieto, Jasmine Guzman-Glass, Hallie Pham, Autumn Brooks, Sofia Nguyen, Corey King, Kyleigh
Lipinski, Izzie Stucka, Selena Nguyen, Riya Solankoy, Savannah Wade, Samantha Ledford, Carly Hyvonen,
Roen Vo, Danelly Matos Berrios, Aminul Azim, Ashlan Lee, Mylie Jean Marie, and Aubrie-Li Chong. 

PARK VISTA STUDENT ARTWORK ON DISPLAY 

Street Painting Festival 2025





Park Vista High School is honored to have their highest achieving academic seniors selected to
participate at the 47th annual Palm Beach County Scholastic Achievement Dinner. Congratulations to
the following outstanding seniors who will be attending this prestigious event held at the Breakers
Hotel in Palm Beach on April 15, 2025
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Spring 2025

AP & AICE Exam

Schedule

There are
NO Makeup

Days for
AICE Exams!

Missed AP &
AICE exams =

GPA weighting
drops to
Honors.

No late
admission
to AP or

AICE exams.
Be on time!



from your
PTSO

Hello from your PTSO!

Can you believe March is here already; 2025 is moving by so quickly! Here are some of
the events we plan to host or be involved in:

March 13 - Staff Baked Potato Day
April 7-11 Assistant Principals Week
April 20-26 Administrative Professionals Week
April 21-25 Public School Volunteer Week
April - May Senior Celebrations
May 1 School Principals Day
May 5-9 Teacher Appreciation Week

With that said, we always need help to plan and organize these events. In our next
meeting, shooting for March 18 or 19, we need to discuss open positions on the Board of
Directors and chairpersons for committees so I look forward to your assistance, ideas
and suggestions to keep our organization going!

February's PTSO Teacher of the Month was Mr. Frank Filartro! He was awarded a
designated staff parking spot and a $25 Gift Card sponsored by Herff Jones.

Kona Ice and Auntie Anne's food truck have been great additions to our fundraising
efforts. We occasionally have them at dismissal and the students & staff love it!

We now have clear drawstring backpacks that are approved for Exam week in addition to
our super soft Park Vista blanket that is dated for this school year! This blanket is a great
gift for our Grads and the cold Florida weather; it's only $25! Any orders made on our
website will be sent home with students or you can make arrangements to pick up in the
main office. To see all our PTSO Merch, please visit our website.

Let's finish out this school year strong! If you have not had time to join PTSO please take
a minute to do so with the link below. We are now at 248 Members! This is amazing,
however, this year's goal is 300 members. You do not have to attend meetings or
volunteer, but it is very helpful if you can.

To join PTSO and order PV Merch - here is the link: https://park-vista-ptso.square.site/
If you have any questions please contact deborah.senich@palmbeachschools.org


